
Tuesday, Dec 1 is 

MBCH Giving 

Tuesday. 

Their goal this 

year is $30,000. 

You can give by 

visiting them at www.mbch.org  
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  A NOTE FROM BROTHER STEVE 

  The lyrics to Don Moen's "Thank You Lord" 

says it all for November, 2020. "I come before 

you today… For all You've given to me. For all 

the blessings I can not see...with a greatful 

heart, with a song of praise...I will bless your 

name...I just wanna Thank You Lord...You 

took my darkness and gave me Your Light. 

Thank You Lord." Yes, we have experienced a lot of changes 

in meeting times at church, but we still praise God every day 

for His light. Do you realize at the time of this writing God's 

Word has reached 180 people from last Sunday's worship? 

(40 on site- 140 virtual live stream). How many lives did Jesus 

touch? thank You Lord for the opportunity and Thank You 

First Baptist for your prayers. 

    Let me encourage you to continue to give your tithes and 

offerings through one of three ways: in person- by mail or     

online. Through faithfulness lives are reached and touched 

through the love of God. 

On this Thanksgiving Day and every day, "Let's Just Praise 

The Lord". As His light shines on the other side of these     

unusual days we will see His plans and His wide open arms of 

love, "The Light of The World is Jesus!" May God bless you. 

Happy Thanksgiving. Stay safe. 

SUNDAYS 

 Due to present Covid situations in our church 

and community, effective immediately there will 

be no nursery, children or youth Sunday School 

classes until further notice. There will be an 

adult class. We will continue to have worship but 

encourage social distance and washing of 

hands. Hand sanitizer and temperature check 

are available. We thank you for your under-

standing and prayers͏ 

 WEDNESDAYS 

 There will be no Wednesday night activities for 

the next six weeks.  We may possibly resume in 

January. 

We had 68 boxes filled, thank you to all who 

participated in this wonderful mission.  Also 

if you donated a box please let the church 

office or I know to make sure you are on the 

list for tickets.  They will be available and 

handed out in January.    - Mandy Dittmer  



DECEMBER CALENDAR 

  

Sat. Dec 05 Harvesters 

Sun. Dec. 06 Deacon’s Meeting 

 Sunday School Breakfast 

Wed. Dec 08 Henry County Health Clinic 

Sun. Dec. 13 Stewardship  Meeting 

Sun. Dec. 20 Business Meeting, Church Council Meeting 

Thu. Dec. 24 Christmas Eve Service 

Mon. Dec. 28 Church Office Closed  

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Dec. 02 Kita Alexander, 

Jean Cox,  

David Young 

Dec. 04 Don Bullock, 

Ryan Hamilton 

Dec. 06 Kim Lewis 

Dec. 08 Darla Hamilton, Carla Hamilton 

Dec.13 Jessie Hayes 

Dec. 14 Lauryn Micheals 

Dec. 15 Devyn Williams 

Dec. 17 Leon Eidson 

Dec. 19 Tia Fannon 

Dec. 26 Doris Jean Allen 

Dec. 27 Jackie Jones, Kevin Schweitzer 

Dec. 28 Colin Hamilton, Jim Walthall 

Dec. 29 Kay Rosebrough 
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 December marks 

8 Years for our  

Church Treasurer: 

MEGAN CANNON 

Thank you for your 

service Megan! 

Christian sympathy and prayers extended to the family of Mardelle Womble. 


